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Are you an alumnus?  Your voice is valued! 
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research studies. 

Since 2012, he has been 
able to apply this knowledge to 
research with human subjects, as 
well. He spent his sabbatical 
experience learning about Swift, 
the new Apple coding language, 
and using this language to develop 
11 different applications, which 
required over 28000 lines of code. 
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Follow the Department on Facebook and Twitter! 

THE DAHL FUND 

Interested in supporting student research?  Make a contribution to the 
Dahl Fund!  Contributions may be sent to: 

Creighton University Office of Development 
P. O. Box 30282, 68103-1382.   

Checks should be made payable to Creighton University, with the Dahl 
Fund noted in the memo line.  Any donation is acceptable and 

thoroughly appreciated.   

For more information, please contact Dr. Amy Badura Brack at 
amybadurabrack@creighton.edu! 


